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School Performances 
Thank you to everyone that came along to 

watch our children in their Christmas                 

performances throughout the week. We’re 

sure you’ll agree the children and staff all 

did an amazing job. 

Can you help? 
One of our parents works on the intensive care 

ward at Oldham hospital. The intensive care ward 

are currently trying to improve the well-being and 

mood of patients that may be on the ward for 

weeks and sometimes months.  

They are on the lookout for items such as: 

Portable DVD players, packs of cards, simple 

games like Jenga, Connect Four, puzzles up to 

500 pieces or even any of those wipe-able 

games like Uno/Dobble etc. 

If you have any of the items and would like to       

donate, you can drop them off at school reception 

and we will pass them on. 

Email Change 
Please be aware that from Monday 12th Dec the 

email address: 

stephen.unsworth@norrisbank.stockport.sch.uk  

will no longer be 'live' and cannot be accessed by           

anybody at the school. All other forms of            

communication remain the same.  

Christmas Fete 

Thank you to everyone that attended our 

Christmas Fete, the PTA have informed 

they raised a fantastic £1900. 

Outdoor PE Kit 

As the weather gets colder, can we kindly remind 

you that all children need an outdoor PE kit which 

consists of black tracksuit bottoms, white t-shirt. 

black jumper and trainers. Please make sure all 

kit is clearly labelled.  

Football 
We recently took a year 5 team to           
Manchester City’s training ground for a 
tournament. We played really well and had 
a couple of nail biting games that went to 
penalties but the team dug deep and got 
through to the final. Unfortunately we lost    
1-0 to St Thomas’ but the good news is we 
go back next year. 
Our year 5/6 team had friendly against St 
Winnifred’s. The team played fantastically 
but were beaten 6-5. It was great to host a 
game after the covid lockdown. 
 

Hockey 
We took a year 6 team to Priestnall where 
everyone played with wooden sticks 
(something we are not familiar with);          
however, our team weren’t put off and are 
through to the Stockport finals next march. 
Well done to all.  

Year 5/6 visit Priestnall 
On Thursday 8th Dec year 5/6 children who play band instruments visited Priestnall to play with 
the older pupils there. The afternoon was finished off with a joint carol service. We would like to 
thank all the children and parents who attended. The children performed brilliantly and were a 
credit to the school. Mr Parker, Priestnall head of music would also like to pass on his thanks. 
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If you need to contact a member of staff, follow the link 

below to our web page; 

http://norrisbank.stockport.sch.uk/staff-contact-information/ 
 

 

Remember the email will not be read until possibly that evening or the            
following day.   

Please consider the contents of the email before sending it. 
 
 
 
 

Date Description Time 

Tues 13th Dec Year 2 Christmas Performance 2pm & 6pm 

Thurs 22rd Dec School Closes  3.20pm 

http://norrisbank.stockport.sch.uk/staff-contact-information/

